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Your
Name Ken Adams

Your
Email black47@q.com

Your
Phone 5038512108

Street 1695 Chemeketa Street NE
City Salem
State OR
Zip 97301

Message

I would like to support protected bicycle infrastructure in Salem. I really
appreciated closing off Winter and Union streets last year on Saturdays for the
Farmer's Market to auto traffic. I was reminded of this last Saturday when a driver
yelled at me for using the cross walk at Winter & Union streets. This while it was
raining and he had to wait in his vehicle out of the weather and he was in hurry, I
guess.
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From: lorrie walker
To: CityRecorder; citycouncil
Subject: Bond Money
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 4:56:13 PM

All,
I am in support of money being used to support unsheltered issues. It is a great start. More money is necessary for
purchase of motel type places to house more people.
Without operating money it could be difficult to have the necessary supports.
Thank you for your consideration of these issues.
Respectfully,
Lorrie Walker
Guardian, Advocate, Volunteer

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Thompson, Ryan L
To: CityRecorder
Subject: Comment on Infrastructure Bond
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 5:00:18 PM

Hello,

I want to voice my support for the inclusion of  protected bike lanes in the infrastructure bond.
We desperately need these across the city. It would make cycling a more effective and
practical method of transportation in addition to reducing traffic collisions and injuries. 

Thank you,
Ryan Thompson
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